
Please do not remove and replace the statue of Jason Lee.  Vote No on House Bill 4071. 

  

He is our Oregon history as a missionary, educator and government organizer in the Oregon 

country. 

  

We should not forget or change our Oregon history. 

  

Thank you.  Carolyn Webb, Corvallis 

 


